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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
15 December 2015 

 
 
Standard & Poor’s confirms Chorus 'BBB' rating – stable  

 
Standard & Poor’s has today confirmed Chorus’ BBB rating with stable outlook. 

 
Standard & Poor’s announcement is attached. 
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For further information: 
 
 

Brett Jackson 
Investor Relations Manager 

Mobile: +64 (27) 488 7808 
Email: brett.jackson@chorus.co.nz 
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